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03 February 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Please can I remind you of the importance of the use of Lateral Flow Testing (LFT), in minimising the transmission of 
Covid-19 within our school community.  
 
We continue to issue LFT’s on a three-weekly basis to students and encourage twice weekly testing at home, supervised 
by an adult. As a community it is our responsibility to each other to maintain this in order to keep everyone safe. 

 
Please can I ask you to ensure: 
 

• Students who have symptoms of Covid-19 (found here) do not attend school until after a PCR test has 
returned a negative result. 

• Students undertake a supervised test twice weekly. 

• Those who are aware of being a close contact of a positive case should test daily for 5 school days. 

• Students should not be testing or requesting to test in school. Transmission is only limited by staying at 
home and testing. 

 
I appreciate your support as we continue to navigate our way through this difficult time. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
 
Mr Prankerd 
Headteacher 
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